
 

8th February 2019 

Emerald Class Newsletter: 

   This week: 

Emerald class have been learning about exclamation marks. We have 

learnt when to use them and how to read them with impact. We have 

applied our understanding of exclamation marks to our writing. In 

English, we have also been preparing for story writing. The children 

have written their plans and acted out the story, each group took a part 

of the story. We focused on clarity of voice and facial expressions.  

   

In Maths, we have looked at how we can apply our knowledge of adding 

and number bonds to support our mental maths and we have solved 

various problems for Peter Pan, Tinker Bell and Captain Hook…Its 

surprising how much they need Emerald classes help. We have also 

moved onto subtraction which we shall be continuing next week with 

reasoning and problem solving. 

With our project learning, we have learnt about the Great Fire of 

London. The children have looked at different sources as well as writing 

their own diary like Samuel Pepys. Linking to fire, we have started to 

investigate light in Science. The children have been questioning different 

sources of light and how our lightswitches work. 


